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OSAF NEWS

VENUE FOR THE 2023 EDITION OF 

LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO

Within the frame of the current agreement signed by OSAF and LONGINES in February 

2014, then following the introduction of Longines Cup in 2017, OSAF is pleased to 

announce the venue for the 39th running of Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano.

OSAF Board has decided, in agreement with LONGINES, that the 2023 edition of 

LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO and LONGINES CUP will be run at San 

Isidro Racecourse, Argentina, during the second half of March 2023. 
 

About Longines

Based in Saint-Imier in Switzerland since 1832, the watchmaking company Longines wields 

expertise steeped in tradition, elegance and performance. With generations of experience as 

official timekeeper of world championships, and as partner of international sports federations, 

Longines has built strong and long-lasting relationships in the world of sport over the years. 

Known for the elegance of its timepieces, Longines is a member of Swatch Group Ltd., the world’s 

leading watch manufacturer. The Longines brand, with its winged hourglass emblem, is 

established in over 150 countries.
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